October 23, 1957

Frank R. Robinson
Box 986
Monahans, Texas
Pe: Hanson State, #1
Sec.12-105-26E SW NW.
Dear Sir:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter on July 11, 1957. I
am sorry that your letter was misplaced and just found today.

I am sending you forms C-105 Well Log, and C-103 Miscellaneous
Reports on Wells. Please submit 6 copies of C-105 Well log. Also
submit 3 coples of C-103, stateing how much pipe and how much cement
was run in this well. Also another C-103, stateing how much pipe was

pulled.

Yours very truly,
OXIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M. L. Armstrong,
Supervisor, District No. 2
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